REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
BUREAU OF INTERNAL REVENUE

Quezon City

TAX ADVISORY

To All Concerned eFPS-users,

This refers to all taxpayers-users of Electronic Filing and Payment System
(eFPS) who have filed their Quarterly Remittance Return of Creditable Income
Taxes Withheld (Expanded) [BIR Form No. 1601 EQ] and Quarterly Remittance
Return of Final Income Taxes Withheld (BIR Form No. 1601FQ) prior to April
26, 2018 and May 3, 2018 and reportedly encountered the following concerns:

e April 26, 2018 - No value in the fields of the said tax returns or inability to
view anything in the tax returns, using the eFPs’ Tax Return Inquiry Module;
and

e May 3, 2018 - The printed copy of the tax return does not reflect the name of
the taxpayer.

Considering that the technical problem has already been addressed by this
Bureau, the concerned eFPS-users are hereby advised to re-file and/or amend the
abovementioned tax returns to be able to view and print the appropriate
information in their respective tax returns.

[ssued this 29" day of May 2018.
Quezon City, Metro Manila.
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CAESAR R. DULAY

Commissioner of Internal Revenue
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